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I would like to start by saying how much I deeply love our  great state of Oregon. The 

scenery, the opportunities  and culture  of our state is second to none. With that in 

mind I wish to declare the complete opposition  to these nonsensical  bills being 

pushed through oregon legislature! Hb 2007 is an oppressive  over reach from a 

tyrannical government  whose only goal is to molest the culture  and constitution of 

Oregon This blatant  disregard  for my fellow citizens rights and beliefs at the 

expense of my tax dollars is appalling. Any elected official must remember they are to 

serve us not themselves and to pass a bill making our chl invalid in buildings  paid for 

by Oregon  tax payers is slap in the face. Any of the  state issued permits that are to 

be made invalid by self promoting groups who spread misinformation  should be 

made liable to refund every fee paid for those permits.  


